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From: Hyde, Alexander (N. Flint, MP)  on behalf of Flint, 

Nicolle (MP) 

Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 4:18 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: FW: Objection to Federal Redistribution 

Dear AEC, 

 

Please find below correspondence intended for the Commission but with a spelling mistake in the email address. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Alexander Hyde 

Policy & Communications I Office of Nicolle Flint MP 

Federal Member for Boothby 

Standing Committee on Tax and Revenue 

Joint Committee on Public Accounts and Audits 

Level 1, 724 Marion Road, MARION  SA 5043 

Phone: (08) 8374 0511 I Fax: (08) 8374 3071 

Web: www.nicolleflint.com 

Email: nicolle.flint.mp@aph.gov.au 

 
 

 

From: David Gillard   

Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 4:03 PM 
To: fedredistributon-sa@aec.gov.au 

Cc: Flint, Nicolle (MP); Hyde, Alexander (N. Flint, MP) 
Subject: Objection to Federal Redistribution  

 

We strongly disagree of the boundary change for Flagstaff Hill, Aberfoyle Park and Happy Valley from Boothby to 

Kingston.  We have always been and identify with the Federal Boothby electorate since we moved to this area in 

1988.  We have lived in Flagstaff Hill for 30 years and our community identifies and recognizes  more with the 

Adelaide Plains and Mitcham Hills areas which encompass of the areas of Marion and  Blackwood.   

 

The years that we have lived here our suburbs have been classed as a central suburb and we are on the border of 

the southern suburbs. By changing the boarders this will be detrimental to the housing market here being on the 

boarder and classed as a central suburb. This move will devalue our properties. 

 

We are not the far Southern Suburbs. 

 

As a community minded person we have always been involved with community groups in these areas and not the 

far southern suburbs.  We have watched and seen our suburb and areas grow and develop  over the years, with the 

great support of Federal members and also the Federal Boothby seat being a strong Liberal seat, we feel this would 

be a great injustice to the area.   



2 

 

We have been strong supporters and users of the Flagstaff Hill Sports and Community Centre over the years which 

our members have been able to secure funding for new projects. Living in Flagstaff Hill in the last 30 years we have 

seen the infrastructure in the area grow and expand with the initial upgrade of Flagstaff Hill Road, the Happy Valley 

Road installation, the expansion of the Flagstaff Hill Sports and Community Centre, the expansion and upgrades to 

the Finders Medical Centre and Flinders University, now the South Road-Sturt Road Darlington Upgrades and many 

more projects have been strongly supported by our Federal members. 

 

We are happy to be are part of the Boothby electorate and do not wish to have our boundaries moved!! This will 

devalue out property. 

 

WE STRONGLY OBJECT AND WE ARE NOT A SOUTHERN SUBURB!! 
 

Kind regards 

 

David & David & David & David & Deborah GillardDeborah GillardDeborah GillardDeborah Gillard    
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